
Editorial

The current issue of ORiON comprises of four excellent and diverse papers:

• “Assessing the performance of machine learning models for default prediction under
missing data and class imbalance: A simulation study” by Dube and Verster.

• “Static hedging of vanilla and exotic options in a South African context” by Levendis
and Maré.

• “The profitability of flat-price broadband with an over-the-top subscription content
product – benefits from cooperation” by Potgieter and Howell.

• “An optimisation approach towards soccer Fantasy Premiere League team selection”
by Venter and Van Vuuren.

My thanks go to the authors for high quality papers and to Dr Elzanie Bothma and Mrs
Jeanne Marié Coetzee for their assistance. I also thank ORSSA for their continued support
of ORiON.

Jaco Visagie
June 2024

i




